
 

 
 

8450 Hickman Road, Suite 20, Clive, IA 50325 | 515-631-6160 

Environmental Consulting & Contracting 

December 2, 2019 
File No. 27219426.00 
 
 
Mr. Brian Trower 
Assistant Director – Electric Department 
Ames Municipal Electric System 
502 Carroll Avenue 
Ames, Iowa 50010 
 
 
Subject: Notification of Assessment Monitoring Pursuant to 40 CFR 257.95  

 

Dear Mr. Trower, 

 

An assessment monitoring program was established for the existing Coal Combustion Residuals 
(CCR) Surface Impoundment associated with the Ames Municipal Electric System on November 13, 
2019. This notification has been prepared in accordance with 40 CFR 257.94(e)(3) and 
257.105(h)(5).  

 

If you have any questions regarding this document, please contact the undersigned.   

Sincerely, 

 

  

Louise Jennings  Christine L. Collier, P.E. 
Field Technician  Project Manager 
SCS Engineers 
(515) 631-6159 
ljennings@scsengineers.com 
 

 SCS Engineers 
(515) 631-6161 
ccollier@scsengineers.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 


